
 

PRESS RELEASE 

          It is for information of all concerned that Physical Test for the post of Assistant Sub-

Inspector (BPS-09) in Police Department in connection with advertisement No. 04/2014 is 

going to be held w.e.f 1st April, 2015 at three divisional headquarters i.e. at  Peshawar, D.I 

Khan and Kohat regions. Call-Up notices to the concerned candidates are issued. The 

candidates who do not receive their letters can download the same from Commission’s 

website www.kppsc.gov.pk. Physical test of the candidates who opted Bannu, Mardan, 

Abbottabad and Swat as examination centres will be scheduled later on. 
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